
 
 

 
 

23rd October, 2020 
 
 
Extreme Reading Competition  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Where is the most interesting place your child has ever 
read a book? Whether it is up a tree or on top of a 
mountain, we want your photos! Your challenge is to 
take a picture of your child reading somewhere extreme and send it in to 
school by Friday 13th November.  

 
Our newly appointed Year 6 Librarians will judge the winners, there will 
be prizes for the most extreme photographs and a display will also be 
made from the photos.  
 
We are really looking forward to seeing who in school has such a passion 
for reading that they have to do it anywhere and everywhere! As you can 
see our staff have had great fun finding extreme places to read. Can our 
children be more extreme? We can’t wait to find out!  
 

 
Email your child’s photo to reading@st-elizabeths.manchester.sch.uk or upload a photo 
to Tapestry.  
 
Good luck!  
 

 
Miss Simmons  
Deputy Headteacher 
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